
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
At their regular meeting on Tuesday, July 12, 2022, the members of the 
Macon County Board of Commissioners voted unanimously to recess that 
meeting until Tuesday, July 26, 2022 at 6 p.m. in the Fine Arts Center on 
the campus of Franklin High School at 100 Panther Drive in Franklin, NC 
28734.  The primary purpose will be to hold a joint meeting with the Macon 
County Board of Education for the presentation of the Franklin High 
School facility assessment and the discussion of next steps, as well as for 
any other business that may come before the board. 
 
Mike Decker 
Deputy Clerk to the Board 


